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MEMORANDUM FOR: DAWN M. LEAF 
  Chief Information Officer 
 

 
 
FROM:  ELLIOT P. LEWIS 
  Assistant Inspector General 
    for Audit  
 
SUBJECT:   Evaluation of DOL’s Web Applications   
 
 
The Office of Inspector General is initiating an evaluation of the Department of 
Labor’s public-facing web applications. This evaluation is part of a 
government-wide project being performed by the Council of the Inspectors 
General on Integrity and Efficiency and is being led by the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development’s Office of Inspector General. We will contact 
your audit liaison to schedule an entrance conference to discuss the project’s 
objective, scope, methodology, and timeframes. Please notify the appropriate 
officials of our plans to initiate work.  
 
To facilitate the start of the evaluation, we have attached an initial information 
request. We would appreciate these items being available to us at the entrance 
conference.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Keith Galayda, Audit Director, at 
(202) 693-5259.  
 
Attachment  
 
cc: Ed Hugler 
        Tonya Manning 
          
   


